



29th march 2022


Dear colleagues,


Today an email requesting negotiations on important issues was sent, you will find it 
below:


Hello,


Following numerous feedbacks from cabin crew, we have reported many issues affecting the lives 
of employees.


Inflation, the increase in the price of petrol etc. have had a strong impact on Volotea employees 
who were already living precariously before, so we are asking for a negotiation meeting as soon 
as possible on these subjects:


- Increase of the cabin crew salary. (base salary, PU and INS bonus, standby, goodwill, bonus per 
day of duty, perdiem, meal and uniform bonus etc...)


But also :


- Finalization of the agreement on the notice period 


- And the organization of a negotiation calendar in order to set up a collective agreement for 
cabin crew covering at least the following topics: career, remuneration, working conditions, 
holidays, part-time, transfer and temporary assignment, trade union freedom, reclassification on 
the ground of cabin crew, termination of the employment contract.


The lists are, of course, not exhaustive and will be developed during the negotiations.


We will keep you informed of any progress and let's stay more united than ever.

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 The Volotea SNPNC Team
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